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Dairy - CME butter prices have firmed modestly due largely to holiday season demand.  Butter production during September was down .1% from last year.  U.S. butter inventories however are ample for this time of year and may limit the remaining seasonal price gains.  Since 2013, the average price move for spot butter during the next five weeks, including this week, was up 8.4%.  The CME cheese markets have been choppy recently.  Yet, the cheese block price premium over barrels has tightened.  Since 2013, the average price move for cheese blocks in the next seven weeks was down 13%.  

	



	Description
	Market Trend
	Supplies
	Price vs. Last Year

	Cheese Barrels (CME)
	Increasing
	Good
	Lower

	Cheese Blocks (CME)
	Decreasing
	Good
	Lower

	American Cheese
	Increasing
	Good
	Lower

	Cheddar Cheese (40 lb)
	Decreasing
	Good
	Lower

	Mozzarella Cheese
	Decreasing
	Good
	Lower

	Provolone Cheese
	Steady
	Good
	Same

	Parmesan Cheese
	Decreasing
	Good
	Lower

	Butter (CME)
	Increasing
	Good
	Higher

	Nonfat Dry Milk
	Increasing
	Ample
	Higher

	Whey, Dry
	Decreasing
	Good
	Higher

	Class 1 Base
	Steady
	Good
	Lower

	Class II Cream, heavy
	Increasing
	Good
	Higher

	Class III Milk (CME)
	Decreasing
	Good
	Lower

	Class IV Milk (CME)
	Decreasing
	Good
	Higher
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